
聖堂報告  

  常年期第十四主日 
6/07/2025 

 

1. 為本堂年齡 60 歲或以上的教友而設立的長者團體~「納爵

納福耆英薈」下次聚會時間及地點如下.. 

日期：7 月 9 日（本星期三）    時間：下午 2:30 至 4:00   

地點：聖堂一樓雅聚軒     

報名：聖堂辦事處 

2. 為慶祝禧年，教區將舉辦「希望的朝聖者 聖髑朝聖之旅」，

讓教友透過接觸 120 位聖人的聖髑，激勵他們效法聖人的

芳表，深化與天主的關係。活動詳情如下： 

日期：7 月 1 日至 13 日 

地點：高主教書院 及 堅道明愛公眾會堂。 

每場均有夏主教主講的聖髑講座，及有不同修會代表分享

聖人故事。有意參加的教友，請事先網上報名，詳情請閱

海報。 

3. 聖堂感謝本堂教友，送贈一部「小型代步車」，用作

接載有需要弟兄姊妹，來回學校正門及聖堂，參與

本堂禮儀及活動。 

本堂現正招募義工，負責提供有關接載服務。有意

參與有關服務弟兄姊妹，請到本堂辦公室查詢。 

4. 「小型代步車」接載服務現在進行測試階段。當正

式投入運作前，聖堂將有正式公佈。 

 

上述所有報告，已張貼於聖堂各出入口，並已上載

於聖堂網頁，歡迎各位蒞臨聖堂或致電 2359 4407 查詢。

主佑各位! 
 

 
 
 
 
 



St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement 

    14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

           6 July 2025 
 
 

1. The next meeting of the St. Ignatius Chapel senior group, established 

for parishioners aged 60 or above, will be held on July 9 (this 

Wednesday) from 2:30 PM to 4:00 PM in the Faber Room on the first 

floor of St. Ignatius Chapel. Registration can be done at the Chapel 

Office. 

 

2. To celebrate the Jubilee Year, the diocese will hold the "Pilgrimage of 

Hope: Journey of the Holy Relics," allowing parishioners to encounter 

the relics of 120 saints, which aims to inspire them to emulate the 

virtues of the saints and deepen their relationship with God. The event 

will take place from July 1 to 13 at Raimondi College and the Caritas 

Community Hall on Caine Road, featuring talks on the relics by Bishop 

Joseph Ha and representatives from various religious orders sharing 

stories about the saints. Parishioners interested in participating are 

encouraged to register online in advance; details can be found on the 

poster outside the chapel.   

 

3. The church expresses gratitude to the congregation for donating an 

"assistance vehicle" to transport brothers and sisters in need between 

the school main entrance and the chapel, allowing them to participate 

in liturgical services and activities.  The chapel is currently recruiting 

volunteers to provide the transportation service.  If you are interested 

in participating in this service, please inquire at the Chapel Office.   

 

4. The aforesaid transportation service is currently under testing. A formal 

announcement will be made before it officially begins operation. 

 

The above announcements have been posted at the chapel entrances 

and uploaded to the chapel's website. For inquiries, please visit the 

Chapel Office or call 2359 4407. God Bless! 

 

 

 


